Proposal for Reopening a Café at 4658 W 1150 S Ogden, UT
Introduction:

We present this proposal with enthusiasm and purpose, seeking approval to reopen the café
located at 4658 W 1150 S in Ogden, UT. This establishment, once a bustling café and deli shop,
underwent transformations into an office space and later served as a nightwatchman's station.
Now, we aim to restore its former charm and vitality by reintroducing it as a simple yet inviting
café that will offer a delightful assortment of beverages and freshly made panini sandwiches,
along with delectable treats.

Our Vision:

Our vision for this café is rooted in revitalizing the space and fostering a welcoming environment
where members of the community can gather, relax, and enjoy quality refreshments. With a
focus on serving exceptional coffee, mixed sodas, and delicious panini sandwiches, we aim to
become a beloved destination for residents and visitors alike.

Why Reopen:

The decision to reopen this café stems from a desire to fill a void in the community. We
recognize the importance of having accessible gathering places where people can connect and
unwind. By reopening this establishment, we seek to contribute to the social fabric of the
neighborhood while also providing employment opportunities and supporting local suppliers.

Traffic Considerations:

We understand the importance of addressing traffic concerns, and we want to assure the county
that our reopening will not exacerbate existing traffic issues. In fact, we anticipate that the café
will generate less traffic compared to its previous incarnations as an office space and a night
watchman's station. Additionally, we have secured a shared parking agreement with the
adjacent gas station, further mitigating any potential congestion.

Conclusion:

In conclusion, we believe that reopening the café at 4658 W 1150 S represents a valuable
opportunity to breathe new life into a cherished community space. With a commitment to
providing exceptional service, fostering a welcoming atmosphere, and minimizing any potential
traffic impacts, we are confident that our venture will be a positive addition to the neighborhood.
We respectfully request the county's support in realizing this vision, and we look forward to the
opportunity to serve the community once again.

Thank you for considering our proposal.



